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January XX, 2023

Dear <SAL>,

There are many barriers to keeping children in school. Simply staying 
warm should not be one of them. And with our help, it doesn’t have to be.    

The Johns Hopkins Alumni Association is rooted in a mission of service–
to each other, to Johns Hopkins, and to the greater community. That’s 
why, this year, the JHAA is partnering with the Office of Economic 
Development and Community Partnerships to raise money for the Adopt-
A-Student Uniform Drive. Last year, the Hopkins community provided 
800 school uniforms to Baltimore-based elementary, middle, and high 
school students through special emergency vouchers. 

This year, we know we can double that number! Will you help us change a young student’s life?

Our dress code for giving is simple: give $50 and provide two school uniforms for a young Baltimore-city student in 
need. Make your gift today by visiting giving.jhu.edu/uniforms or by returning the attached voucher with your gift.

With your support, the Johns Hopkins Alumni Association can make an immediate impact on the Baltimore 
community. Make your gift, and help our neighborhood students feel confident and comfortable at school. 

Sincerely,

   
Arnetta Shelton, MS
Sr. Manager for Community Initiatives & Strategies
Economic Development and Community Partnerships

Susan T. deMuth
Associate Vice President of Alumni Engagement and Annual Giving
Executive Director, JHAA 

P.S. To support Baltimore City students this school year, make your tax-deductible gift now at giving.jhu.edu/uniforms.



Johns Hopkins University is a Section 501(c) (3) charitable organization, EIN 52-0595110. All donations are deemed tax-deductible absent any limitations on deductibility applicable 
to a particular taxpayer. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. 

Charitable gifts made to The Johns Hopkins University are subject to policies as approved by its Board of Trustees. Financial and other information about Johns Hopkins can be 
obtained by contacting Institutional Donor Relations at 3400 N. Charles Street, Baltimore, MD 21218-2696 and 410-516-2832, or for residents of the following states, as stated here. 
Colorado: Secretary of State (303) 894-2680, http://www.sos.state.co.us/ re: Reg. No. 20103014682. Maryland: For the cost of postage and copying, Secretary of State. Michigan: 
MICS No. 38004. Mississippi: The official registration and financial information of Johns Hopkins may be obtained from the Mississippi Secretary of State’s office by calling 1-888-
236-6167. New Jersey: INFORMATION FILED WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL CONCERNING THIS CHARITABLE SOLICITATION AND THE PERCENTAGE OF CONTRIBU-
TIONS RECEIVED BY THE CHARITY DURING THE LAST REPORTING PERIOD THAT WERE DEDICATED TO THE CHARITABLE PURPOSE MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE 
ATTORNEY GENERAL OF THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY BY CALLING (973) 504-6215 AND IS AVAILABLE ON THE INTERNET AT www.njconsumeraffairs.gov/ocp.htm#charity. 
New York: Upon request, Attorney General Charities Bureau, 120 Broadway, New York, NY 10271. North Carolina: Financial information about this organization and a copy of its 
license are available from the State Solicitation Licensing Branch at 1-888-830-4989. Pennsylvania: The official registration and financial information of Johns Hopkins may be ob-
tained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. Virginia: State Office of Consumer Affairs, P.O. Box 1163, Richmond, VA 
23218. West Virginia: West Virginia residents may obtain a summary of the registration and financial documents from the Secretary of State, State Capitol, Charleston, WV 25305. 
REGISTRATION IN A STATE DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION OF JOHNS HOPKINS BY THE STATE.


